
IpcI
The Miracle of the Qur’an Documentary in Bangladeshi Schools

With the assistance of an organisation known as IPCI Bangladesh, 8,030 students in dozens of the country’s
high schools and colleges watched the documentary “The Miracles of the Qur’an,” based on the works of
Harun Yahya, between December 2007 and May 2008. The schools and dates on which the documentary,
which attracted considerable interest and enthusiasm from students, was screened are listed below.

Ramiz Uddin Highschool:



Kalachandpur Highschool:



Gulshan Commerce Highschool:



https://www.harunyahya.info/en/articles/ipci
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